
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SATURDAY, JANUARY 22, 2022 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

A LISTENER EMAILED TO SAY,  

 

Greetings from Green Bay!  We have the opportunity to listen on two 

frequencies, 102.7 and 101.5.  If one fades or is interfered with by a 

strong local station we just switch to the other!  Thanks for being on 

the cutting edge in providing useful signals and great programming for 

your listeners. 

THERE ARE A NUMBER OF CITIES WHERE LISTENERS HAVE A CHOICE AS TO THE 

FREQUENCY THEY LISTEN TO US ON. IN ADDITION TO GREEN BAY, THERE IS WAUSAU 

WHERE LISTENERS CAN CHOOSE BETWEEN WHJL 88.1 MERRILL OR WXVM 104.1 WAUSAU. 

IN SHEBOYGAN LISTENERS HAVE A CHOICE BETWEEN WYVM 90.0 SHEBOYGAN OR THE 

SHEBOYGAN TRANSLATOR AT 100.5. IN APPLETON BETWEEN WRVM 102.7 AND THE 

APPLETON TRANSLATOR AT 101.7. AND EVEN SOME IN OSHKOSH SOME BOUNCE 

BETWEEN WRVM 102.7 AND THE OSHKOSH TRANSLATOR AT 101.5. AND I’M SURE THERE 

ARE OTHERS AREAS WHERE THERE IS A CHOICE BETWEEN ONE OF OUR FULL POWER 

STATIONS AND A LOCAL TRANSLATOR. WE PRAISE THE LORD FOR EACH RADIO OUTLET.  

A COMPLETE LISTING OF WHERE WE CAN BE HEARD IS FOUND AT WRVM.ORG OR 

REQUEST OUR LATEST PROGRAM SCHEDULE. YOUR PRAYERS AND GIFTS HELP TO MAKE 

THIS RADIO MINISTRY POSSIBLE. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


